
 
 
 
 
MAY 1, 2020 
NIAGARA FALLS, ON  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

JOIN US FOR A VIDEO CONFERENCE WITH FEDERAL MINISTER JOLY 
 
 
NIAGARA FALLS, ON - The South Niagara Chambers of Commerce [SNCC] are excited to announce a 
video conference with the Federal Minister of Economic Development and Official Languages​ ​to discuss 
Covid-19.  
 
The SNCC has partnered with B4 Networks, Lincoln Chamber of Commerce, West Lincoln Chamber of 
Commerce, Niagara Board of Trade and Commerce, Grimsby Chamber of Commerce, 
Niagara-on-the-lake Chamber of Commerce and GNCC to bring you the Economic Update Video 
Conference on May 4, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. on Zoom.  
 
Our members will have the opportunity to hear first-hand from the Minister on how the Federal 
government is managing through this unprecedented crisis. ​She will be providing our members an 
update on the re-opening the economy and her perspective on where we go from here. 
 
“Our business community is ​adapting to the COVID-19 pandemic,​” Executive Director Dolores Fabiano 
said. “​They are taking social distancing seriously and preparing for the re-opening of the economy.” 
 
Registration is available now at videoconferencewithministerjoly.eventbrite.ca 
 
 
Katie Miller 
Communications Coordinator 
South Niagara Chambers of Commerce 
katie@niagarafallschamber.com  
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